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Do you work in a school/council/ fire service?

You should have received your ballot to accept/reject
the pay offer. If not please contact us on 0115 981
0405 
We have been asked will this amount be removed
next year? No, this amount will be added to your
grade and any future offer will build on the new
salary. 
Members meetings on 7th and 14th September
lunchtime and teatime via Zoom, links have been
sent but if you need them again please email us
branch.office@nottsunison.org.uk

Our next Cost of Living Webinar
is on Tuesday 4th October
12.30 - 1.30 via Zoom the link
will be sent soon 

Survey results
The survey results have 

helped us  speak with
employers about the impact
of the cost of living on
members. Keep sharing your
experiences with us, that way
we can make employers
aware ( and the organisations
that fund contracts) of the
impacts on staff.We will send 
 out a full update.

Workplace visits and market stalls
We are arranging workplace visits, if you would like
us to come to your workplace please contact the
Branch on 0115 981 0405 and ask for Jo.

We have two market stalls booked so members can
come and talk with us. 

Newark 7th September
Hucknall 24th September

branch.office@nottsunison.org.uk

Remember that your UNISON membership isn't just about our help with work issues. 



If you are finding your financial situation overwhelming you can contact Payplan and
say that you are a UNISON member.  Our Branch Welfare Officers Ged and Sara can
give advice on applications to UNISON There for You our charity to help members in
times of need. 


